
From: Christina Weissbrod <cweissbrod@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, October 6, 2017 3:41 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass  
  
Christina Weissbrod 
57 Smith Hill Road 
Ashland, NH 03217 
 
October 6, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
I oppose Northern Pass because the towers will cause visual blight at places of some of the most stunning natural resources in the 
nation. This project will negatively impact New Hampshire businesses with loss of tourism dollars and home values of residents 
near the towers will drop. This project provides no measurable benefit to the state & the huge ugly towers will be in place long 
after their productive time. 
 
Please, please listen to the residents. No Northern Pass towers! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Christina Weissbrod 
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